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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Clare (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 9:01 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 1198 Burr St - Q1 2022 Assessment Removal

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Thanks Mai! 

 

--  

Clare Pillsbury 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 

 

                                                                                                      C onversati on ID:  1eb67be0-5488-11ed- 9294-5e6713357b8b 9c7ab52a-5536- 11ed-83fe-99a179061ec8 03c10c1On Wed, October 26 at 7:50, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) wrote:  

Will do. 

  

Mai Vang 

Pronouns:  She/Her 

City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 

15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 

Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 
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From: Clare (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 12:12 PM 

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: 1198 Burr St - Q1 2022 Assessment Removal 

  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

Hello Mai, 

  

It looks like this email got sent to the wrong person. Can you submit a create an amended resolution in Legistar to 

remove the Q1 2022 assessment for 1198 Burr St. The hauler notified us that the property had been double billed 

and requested that we remove the Q1 2022 assessment. 

  

Thank you! 

  

--  

Clare Pillsbury 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 
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